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To ensure the safety and welfare of our children in our care, personal mobile 
phones are not permitted within this setting (Rowlands Gill Primary School Early 
Years/ Foundation Stage) when in the presence of children. 
 

 All mobile phones must be kept in a secure place and should not be accessed 
throughout contact time with the children. 

 

 Photographs or images of any children within our care may only be taken 
using the school camera and these images should remain within this setting. 

 

 When on outings, mobile phones may only be used to make or receive phone 
calls relating directly to ensuring the safety and wellbeing of the children. 

 
If you are unsure about any aspect of mobile phone or camera use, please speak to 
the class teacher or teaching assistant who will be able to advise you. 
 
 

 


